
CLOSURE OF SCHOOL 

At this time of the year we need to think about how the weather can 

affect  schools in the local area. We have found over recent years that 

even if the main roads are clear, the lane down to school can be slippery 

and icy, and is unsafe for cars. 

We try to keep school open as much as we can, but many staff live 

some distance away and may have difficulty in getting to school. 

If you are unsure about the situation, you can check on the school 

website – www.stowerprovost.dorset.sch.uk which we will update as 

soon as a decision has been made. The Dorset website – www. 

dorsetforyou.com – is also updated with lists of schools. 

Listen to the Breeze Radio 96.6 – 97.4 FM who usually broadcast a list 

of schools who are affected by the weather. 

 

http://www.stowerprovost.dorset.sch.uk/

